Terrier Tip Off

To commemorate the opening of the 2007-2008 Men's and Women's Basketball Seasons, the Athletic Department, along with the SGA, co-sponsored a kickoff and PEP rally for each team. The night featured a three point contest, half court shot, and dance off amongst our student body. While the basketball teams were introduced, each came out to a special set of music and dance moves. Finally, the highlight of the event featured men and women scrimmages, and a shootout between Head Coach's Brian Nash and Brenda Milano.























